Friends of EverBloom

Board of Directors
Meeting Notes

Friends of EverBloom’s mission is to positively contribute to the overall health and function of Lake Bloomington and Evergreen Lake and their associated watersheds while using enhancement, restoration and protection of fish and aquatic species, sustainability plans for these ecosystems and associated watersheds, and enhanced public awareness of conservation issues surrounding these lakes as guiding principles.

The Board of Director’s met on January 15, 2014 and the meeting was called to order at 10:10 a.m.  The members present were Terry Brown, Mike Garthaus, Rick Twait, Jackie Kraft, Mike Steffa, Kathryn Foster, and Jerry Martoglio.  Claude Graeff was also present as the organizational development chair.  
A motion was made and passed to make Claude Graeff and Kathryn Foster liaisons for the ISU students.  Claude Graeff declined the role due to other obligations within the organization.
A motion was made and passed to not charge a fee for the annual meeting dinner.  
Terry Brown will research web page and eCommerce options.  He will report to the Board at the next board meeting.
Terry Brown will get price estimates for t-shirts and report to the board at the next board meeting.

Claude Graeff will explore raffle options and make a report to the board at the next board meeting.  

The Treasurer reports were reviewed but no formal action was taken to approve them.   The proposed budget will need to be altered to reflect the motion to not charge for the annual dinner.  

The board discussed the fall event and started making a timeline of events for the weekend.  Mike Steffa will contact the Lake Run Club for assistance with the 5k road race.  

Mike Garthaus

